
Da: Lucy Robertson lucy.robertson@nmbu.no
Oggetto: EMOP in Italy in 2028???

Data: 11 luglio 2023 16:55
A: fabrizio.bruschi@med.unipi.it, valentina.mangano@unipi.it

Cc: Laura Rinaldi lrinaldi@unina.it

Dear Società Italiana di Parassitologia
 
 
As you are probably aware, EMOP 2024 will be held in Wroclaw, Poland in August
2024, but we are already needing to start thinking about EMOP2028.
 
As it takes time to prepare a bid, now may be a good time to start considering if your
society would like to take on the role of an EMOP host – and to start some discussion
internally within your society regarding that possibility. 
 
If you should decide to bid to host EMOP 2028, we would appreciate if you let us
know as soon as possible, and, as you probably know, you need some time to begin
the necessary activities for bid preparation and promotion. However, as the bidding
document does not need to be presented until 3 months prior to the next EMOP, only
an expression of interest is required right now (or, for example, after the summer
holiday).
 
If this could be something for you and your parasitology society – and not only put
your society and your country or region even more firmly onto the parasitology map,
but also enable to showcase the best of your parasitology interests, then please
consider bidding.
 
For further information, do take a look at the section of the webpage about bidding to
host EMOP (https://www.eurofedpar.eu/hosting-emop/).
In addition, do not hesitate to send a mail (lucy.robertson@nmbu.no) if you have any
questions.
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.
 
 
 
Have a lovely summer!
 
 
Lucy Robertson, General Secretary EFP
 
Olgica Djurkovic-Djakovic, President, EFP
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